
Amendment #1 to the Memorandum of Understanding  

Between Ventura County Sheriff’s Office 

And City Impact, Inc.

Re: Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant: Transformation Works Ventura County

This extension to the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Ventura County Sheriff’s 
Office and City Impact, Inc. will extend the MOU term pursuant to the grant extension issued on June 10, 
2022 by the California Board of State and Community Corrections (BSCC). The MOU signed by Captain 
Bill Schierman and Betty Alvarez-Ham is attached and included by reference herein 

Term: Grant funding extended from January 1, 2023 to March 31, 2023. 

VCSO Agrees to: Extend County of Ventura Contract number 8095 to reflect that the new grant 
extension date is June 30, 2023.

City Impact Agrees to: Collect and submit quarterly grant performance data required for project 
evaluation on a quarterly basis, now to include-

 December 2022
 March 2023

Final reports, data and invoice are to be completed and submitted prior to June 30, 2023.

Compensation: No additional compensation for services performed was made available in the 
extension. The total amount of compensation available for the term of January 1, 2023 to March 31, 
2023 is not to exceed (NTE) $100,000.

All other terms and conditions of the MOU and County of Ventura Contract number 8095 remain in 
effect. 

Authorized Approvals:

_______________________________
Betty Ham- Alvarez
President, City Impact, Inc.

_______________________________
Rob Davidson
Assistant Sheriff, Ventura County Sheriff’s Office


